
Announcement to all citizens of Kyoto 
Prefecture regarding  

the Typhoon No.10 (Shanshan) 
 
 

Please remain alert to the information being released by the 
Meteorological Agency and local authorities. If an evacuation is 
deemed necessary, please do not hesitate and immediately head 
to an evacuation site. In particular, we urge those who need extra 
time when evacuating, such as the elderly and people with 
disabilities, to evacuate as soon as possible. 
 
 
Please also review your everyday disaster preparedness such as 
confirming your designated evacuation area, evacuation route 
and emergency survival bags. 
 
Furthermore, please avoid going outside when unnecessary. In 
unavoidable circumstances, please check for updated weather 
news and traffic information before going outside. 
 

Last but not least, In the event of an emergency, when 

evacuating please act in the interest of others and check in with 

those around you. 


